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           24th April 2017 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 4 visit to see the production of ‘Welcome to W onderland’ 
 

We are delighted to have been invited by Bexhill College to take the children to participate in a 
theatrical experience based on Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland/Through the Looking Glass. The 
performance is on Wednesday 17th May. The cost of this visit is £1.00 per child. 
 
The children will have lunch at school as usual and be walking with Mrs Lindfield, Mrs Ray-Gain 
and Mrs O. The children will be back in school in time for the end of the day as usual.  Please 
ensure that children are wearing sensible shoes and have coats.  
 
Permission has been covered by the universal permission slip signed when your child started 
school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Becky Reed     Mrs R Lindfield 
Headteacher          Class Teacher  
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

Year 4 visit to see the production of ‘Welcome to W onderland’  
 

 
Child’s name _________________________________   Year ____________  
 
I give permission for my child to be included in the trip to Bexhill College on Wednesday 17th May 
and enclose my voluntary contribution of £1.00 (non-refundable). 
 
 
Signed_________________________(Parent/Carer)    Date ____________________ 
 
 
 

 
 


